
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Friday 12/6/20  

  

Dear Students, Parents and Carers,   

  

We hope that this letter finds you safe and well.  We have been very busy this week as we continue to make our 

preparations for the reintroduction of Year 10 students.  We have, for example, been making sure we can social 

distance in our classrooms, putting 2m markers own in corridors and social areas, placing hand sanitizer stations 

around the school, redesigning the school day and writing detailed guidance for staff and students to keep them 

safe whilst they are on site.  Mrs Pickersgill will be sending a letter out to Year 10 students very shortly.    

  

Home Learning  
We will continue to support all of our students in their learning with work set by their teachers.  We thank 

everyone for helping the students to maintain their learning over this time; we have had a huge amount of work 

sent to us by the students where they have demonstrated how well they are doing.  Please can we remind 

students to use their school email accounts to email the work back to their teachers (a list of the email addresses 

can be found on the student support page of sharepoint).   

  

School Uniform   
As mentioned in last week’s letter, Uniform Direct stores on the High St (Lincoln) and Dixon Way have reopened 

for uniform purchases to be made.    

  

Requesting provision  
We are continuing to provide emergency care for a number of children where no other option is available.  It is 

imperative, if we are to minimise the risks to students and staff in school, that this provision is only accessed if 

there is no other option available.  If you do need to request provision at school for your child, then please use 

the pembroke@prioryacademies.co.uk email address only; please do not call the school or ask the member of 

staff who calls during the week as they are unable to give guidance on this.   

  

  

As always we thank you for your continued support.  Please stay safe and if you need to contact the school please 

continue to use the pembroke@prioryacademies.co.uk address.    

  

Yours faithfully  

  
The Priory Pembroke Academy   

 


